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Welcome 
Welcome to our Spring Edition of the practice Newsletter.  

Vaccination Time 
A spring booster of 
Covid Vaccination will 
shortly be available to 
our most vulnerable 
patients. 
Patients who qualify for 
the vaccine will be 
invited to attend 
surgery, or receive a 
home visit. 
Face Coverings 
In line with guidelines 
we are currently relaxing 
our Covid Prevention 
measures.  Staff may 
continue to wear face 
coverings, and patients 
who wish to do can 
request a mask from 
reception. 
 

 
 
Thanks to generosity of Cotmore Staff, families and Patients we 
donated a large shopper of food and 100 easter eggs to the local 
Baptist Food Bank , thank you all so very much. 

PPG 
Matthew has 
successfully reinstated 
our PPG with face to 
face meetings, if you 
wish to become 
involved, ask for 
Matthew at reception. 

Travel Clinic 
Travelling abroad this 

year, ask at Reception for 
details of our complete 

travel vaccination service 
 
 
Patient Survey 
 
You may receive a copy of 
our patient survey in the 
coming weeks, we would 
welcome your feedback it 
helps to improve the 
services we offer to our 
patients , and celebrate 
what you as patients 
deem good about our 
Practice. 
 
 

Pharmacy First 
This scheme has had a successful start, 
we are continuing with the referral 
process for minor ailments. 
Over The Counter Medication 
Thank you for your co-operation as we 
participate in the CCG Scheme to reduce 
prescribing costs.  The scheme is on-
going. 
 

Suggestion Box 
Do you think we do 
something really well, or 
could do better in some 
areas, we are always 
interested in gaining 
your thoughts and 
opinions 
Drop the practice an 
email on 
nhsbsolccg.cotmore@nh
s.net or leave a review 
on NHS Choices. 

Primary Care Network 
Cotmore Surgery has access to additional 
services bought to the practice by our 
membership with KEN PCN, in you would 
like more information regarding these 
services please refer to Autumn 
Newsletter, Practice Website or ask at 
reception. New Members of the team 
include Trudy  - Cancer Care Co-ordinator, 
Ryan - Learning Disability Care Co-
ordinator, Shawana - Health and Well 
being Coach, and Pawandeep - Physician 
Associate 
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